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Hello. 

Thank you for applying to the Creative Communities Programme. We are currently in the process of reviewing all the applications. We may require some more information on your project to help us make our decisions.

We are working with the Big Lottery Fund in order to fund a greater number of projects.  A member of BIG LOTTERY team may be in touch with you for more information.   

Big Contact Information: who and an email address.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The panel are still making final decisions and you will hear from us in early July with confirmation of whether you have been successful or not. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Best wishes, 

Creative Communities Team

[team email signature with links]


